


Caribbean Literature Number

The July 1977 number of ARIEL will be devoted

to Caribbean literature.

We should like this critical survey to be as
comprehensive as possible and therefore invite,
for consideration, articles on all aspects of
Caribbean literature. Poems also are invited for

this special number.

The guest editor for this number will be Victor
J. Ramraj, and MSS should be submitted to him
at the ARIEL address by 1st March 1977. De-
cisions on acceptance may not be made until after

that date,




